
 
 

 

 

Oslo Turnforening would like to welcome all the Nordic nations to The Nordic Artistic 

Gymnastics Championships 2024 for Juniors and Seniors. It is an honor for the club to host 

these Championships. 

 

As the organizer of the Nordic Championships for juniors and seniors we will do our best to 

keep in mind the spirit of the sport, with big commitments from gymnasts, judges, coaches, 

team leaders and last but not least the audience who can expect to see high level gymnastics 

throughout all the competitions. 

 

We wish everyone good luck with the competition. 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Oslo Turnforening 

Marianne Frisvold Furuseth 

Chair of the Board 

 

 


